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Comments: I'm a 30 year old responsible trail user that hikes bikes and rides motorcycles across the state of

Colorado. It would be a grave mistake to eliminate motorized use as described by this plan. The singletrack

community is a strong contributor to a healthy first clearing trails in the spring volunteer cleanups and increased

community. The national forest can be used by all. Noise smell complaints have been mitigated by dB limits and

clean machinery. And the ohv community is strictly involved in being positive forest stewards through

organizations such as Cohvco, stay the trail, the trail preservation alliance and many more. Ohv users are

positive influences for small communities and help ease the financial burden of not only forest service employees

but through economic contributions. Please keep these forests multi use and you will see how great the ohv

community can be.


